Dear students, Mrs. Regina and Mrs. Raimonda, 
thank you very much for participating in eTwinning space in projects ""Textile fibres: chemistry, traditions and fashion" and "The Tree". I do hope you have gained a lot in terms of developing your social communicative skills, improving your English language, enhancing your IT skills and, of course, learning more about traditions and habits of other European countries in various spheres of life: textile production, art, culture and education. 
Do hope for the further eTwinning productive cooperation. 
Sincerely yours, 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Mrs. Ana Novikiene
